
 
 

APPLICATION FOR LEAVE OF ABSENCE FOR 
 

 Eid-Al-Adha 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
We have been advised by the Interfaith and Diversity Education Team that this year Eid Al - Adha is likely to fall 

on Monday 19th July 2021 or Tuesday 20th July 2021. 

 
We will authorise 1 day leave of absence for religious and cultural reasons. However, for safeguarding purposes a 

leave of absence must be applied for by parents/carers in advance of the celebration.  
 

We ask that parents/carers fill in the ‘Leave of Absence’ form and return it to school soon as possible. 

 
Any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the school attendance team. 

 
Many thanks, 
Thomas Darling 
Assistant Headteacher  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
To be completed by Parents/Carers and returned to the Student’s Form Tutor.  
 

Surname of Child  First Name of Child  

Date of Birth   Tutor Group  

Full Name of Parent/Guardian  

Full Postal Address of Child  

including Post Code 
 

Reason for Absence Eid-Al-Adha 

Number of 
School Days 

Authorised for 
Absence  

1 
Parent/Carer 

Signature 

 

  

 

 

Attendance 2021 


